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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is spending $6 billion 
over four years to deliver more than 170 new and 
upgraded schools. This includes an additional 
$160 million in 2018/19 as part of the record 
$747 million maintenance investment 
announced last year. This is the biggest 
investment in public school infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Armidale Secondary College
A new school is being developed on the current 
Armidale High School site. The new school will 
be a consolidation of Armidale High School and 
Duval High School. The future-focused school 
will cater for approximately 1,500 students and 
will include modern facilities, new school 
buildings, hard and soft landscaping and 
improved sporting courts. 

Project summary
Construction is due to commence late 2018 with 
forecast completion early 2021. 

Next steps
School Infrastructure NSW will continue to 
work closely with the school community and 
share regular updates as the project 
progresses. 

Progress summary
 Community engagement occured during

2017 regarding the consolidation of the
two schools. This has continued through
2018.

 The schematic design phase of the project
is in progress with valuable feedback
provided by the schools.

 The capacity of Duval High School is being
increased through the installation of
demountables while the redevelopment
work occurs at Armidale High. All students
will relocate to Duval during the 2019 and
2020 school years.

This image is an example of a future-focused learning space we are building for students across NSW.




